

RECEIVED

FEB 2 7 2020

CHANCELLOR'S OFFICE ECU

Dr. Ron Mitchelson Interim Chancellor East Carolina University 1000 East Fifth Street Greenville, NC 27858-4353

Dear Dr. Mitchelson:

This letter replaces my letter of January 14, 2020, providing the action taken by the SACSCOC Board at its meeting in December. After mailing the letter, we realized an error had been made in the wording of the action taken.

The SACSCOC Board of Trustees reviewed the institution's Referral Report from the submission of the institution's Fifth-Year Interim Report in June 2019. No additional report was requested.

We appreciate your continued support of SACSCOC's activities and work. If you have questions, please contact the SACSCOC staff member assigned to your institution.

Sincerely, Belli L. M. Keelan

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

President

BSW:sf

cc: Dr. Linda Thomas-Glover, Vice President, SACSCOC